
Date: December 18, 2020 
Subject: Landfill Update 
 

**Please DO NOT RESPOND to Comsource regarding this email**.  

You are welcome to respond to tworiversLOC@gmail.com  

Two Rivers Residents - thank you for sending emails & letters to Anne Arundel County (AAC) & other 
elected officials. The Two Rivers Residents - Landfill Opposition Committee (TRR-LOC) was copied 
on a few dozen of your emails.  If you still would like to send a letter or email, you are encouraged to 
do so at any time. 

In our last landfill update email, we alerted you to an upcoming Administrative Hearing on Jan 
5th.  During that public hearing, the Admin Officer planned to consider a Variance Application by 
National Waste Managers to restart the permit time-clock.  That Administrative Hearing has been 
postponed.  

The AAC postponement notice did not explicitly state the reason for the delay, but we think the 
postponement was in response to a Forks of the Patuxent Improvement Association (FOTPIA) protest 
letter.  FOTPIA's legal team reminded AAC that the Board of Appeals (BOA) still needs to follow-up 
on instructions that were issued by the MD Court of Special Appeals in their 10/2/2020 decision.  The 
BOA is supposed to hear arguments regarding the impact on the community if the landfill project 
permitting process is allowed to continue. 

We think that a BOA meeting will be scheduled sometime in 2021.  When that happens, we will let 
you know.  We expect that the BOA proceedings will also be open to the public via Zoom.   

Administrative delays are good.    

2020 has certainly been a memorable year for all of us.  We hope that you can enjoy the holidays in a 
manner that you are comfortable.   

We will be in touch with you next year. 

 TRR-LOC 

tworiversloc@gmail.com 
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